

Dear Parents and Caregivers

I write to inform you that commencing tomorrow 9 December 2020, Mrs Melissa Clarke will be undertaking other duties for the Department of Education.

To ensure the smooth running of Elderslie Public School at this time, I have asked Mr Tony Friedrich, Principal of Dapto Public School to relieve as principal at Elderslie Public School. Mr Friedrich is an experienced principal and is looking forward to joining the Elderslie Public School Community.

I would like to wish you and your family well for the upcoming holiday season.

Regards

Ms Michelle Sapsed
Director Educational Leadership
Camden Principals Network
School Performance

8 December 2020